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Birmingham TreePeople are now offering 
Birmingham’s approach to requests for memorial 
and commemorative trees. The Treemembrance 
Programme page is up on our website, and since 
then we have already received five applications. 

Ian McDermott (Mac, bottom left) of BTP has been 
helping one sponsor, Ruth Tetlow (below third from 
the left) asses an area for a memorial tree to be 
planted in her chosen location. Pete Hill (bottom 
right), the Tree Officer for the City of Birmingham, 
attended and alongside Mac to make sure the 
species was suitable for the location.  

 

The main aims of the Treemembrance 
Commemorative Tree Programme are to 
encourage the retention of large mature trees by 
adoption, and to further add new trees to 
Birmingham’s Urban Forest. Doing this would also 
provide the sponsor the opportunity to 
commemorate an event or person. People often 
wish to plant trees as memorials or to 
commemorate major life events such as: 

Weddings | Engagements | Holidays | 
Anniversaries | Baptism | Memorials | Special 

Events | Parents | Friends | Outstanding 
Accomplishments 

 

Treemembrance Programme 
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